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Division of Finance and Business Operations
	
	Procurement & Strategic Sourcing  

5700 Cass Avenue, suite 4200

Detroit, Michigan   48202

(313) 577-3734 

FAX (313) 577-3747


August 24, 2015
Addendum #2 To

Request for Proposal

For REBID Community Arts - Gallery Lighting: Project 039-231828
Dated August 11, 2015
The Addendum must be acknowledged on your lump sum bid.

Points of Clarifications after the Pre-proposal Meeting August 19, 2015: 

The Addendum must be acknowledged on your lump sum bid.

IMPORTANT – PLEASE NOTE:  Effective December 1, 2007, bid notices will be sent only to those Vendors registered to receive them via our Bid Opportunities Listserve service.  To register, go to the following: http://www.forms.procurement.wayne.edu/Adv_bid/Adv_bid.html, and click on the “Join our Listserve” link at the top of the page.  Instructions are at the top of the page, and the Construction Listserv service is under “Construction Bid Opportunities”.

NOTE: You must have attended a pre-bid conference in order to be eligible to bid on a particular project.  Receipt of minutes or addenda without being at a pre-bid conference does not qualify your company to bid.
1. Question:   I have a question about the asbestos in the existing wire insulation that was mentioned at the pre-bid meeting.  Do you have a report from the WSU Industrial Hygiene Department mentioned on pg. 89 of the bid documents?  I would also appreciate any other information pertaining to asbestos on this project. 
Response: The wire has not been tested. The position WSU takes is to assume the wire is asbestos containing.
2. Question:  I have another question about asbestos in the gallery.  I know that the 1’x1’ spline ceilings also sometimes contain asbestos.  Was this ceiling tested?  If so, what were the results? 
Response:   Partial sampling has indicated 1’x1’ spline ceiling and glue pods were negative. However, additional testing will be made prior to construction. 
A copy of this Addendum will be posted to the Procurement web site at and will be found at the following link: 
http://www.forms.procurement.wayne.edu/Adv_bid/Adv_bid.html.

As a reminder, the bid due date is August 28, 2015, at 2:00 pm.  If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to email them to Paula Reyes at PReyes@wayne.edu and copy Robin Watkins at ag5343@wayne.edu.    Please note the change in the Buyer on the project and make sure you are sending your correspondence to the correct email.  
Thank you,

Paula Reyes
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